Sarah Russell
cumberland
LD 227

Senator Bailey, Representative Perry, and Members of the Health Coverage Insurance
and Financial Services Committee, I'm Sarah Russell. I live in Cumberland, and I
urge you to vote Ought to Pass on LD 227.

Everyone should be able to get the medical care they need in Maine. Reproductive
health care and gender-affirming care is life-saving medical care. With increasing
attacks on reproductive and gender-affirming care across the country, Maine
lawmakers must act to protect health care providers and access to care that is legal in
Maine.

Please vote Ought to Pass on LD 227. Thank you.
Sarah Russell



